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15.12.21 

ClassDojo 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

When we return to school in January, we will be using ClassDojo. You may have already received an 

invitation to join via Mrs Dyer. If you haven’t yet joined, don’t worry, as another invite will be sent to 

you.  

 

What is ClassDojo? 

ClassDojo is a school communication platform that teachers, pupils, and families use every day to 

build close-knit communities by sharing what’s being learned in the classroom home through 

photos, videos, and messages. ClassDojo is a free application that can be downloaded onto a mobile 

phone or tablet. Or alternatively, you can log in via a computer. 

 

Why are we going to use ClassDojo? 

All classes will use ClassDojo to keep in touch with important messages home. This will involve 

sharing learning and special events in class and school as a whole.  

Teachers will use ClassDojo during the school day between 8.30am and 5pm, but will not use it out 

of school hours. The aim is to use it as a communication platform to share information from school. I 

would ask that you continue to use teacher email addresses for any specific questions or concerns. 

 

I hope that ClassDojo will help to further improve communication in school and allow you a better 

insight into what is happening at Ellington. 

  

Best Wishes,  

 

Mr Hodgson 

Headteacher 

http://www.ellingtonprimaryschool.co.uk/

